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13th March 2025 

 

 

Dear Forest Prep Parents, 

SAVE THE DATE: FOREST FEST! 

We are excited to announce that Forest Preparatory School will be celebrating its 100th 
anniversary with a special event, Forest Fest!, on Friday, 23rd May 2025. 

This will be a wonderful occasion for the whole school community to come together and 
celebrate our school’s rich history. The children will enjoy a range of fun activities in the 
morning, followed by an afternoon garden party for families to join in the festivities. The gates 
will open at 1:00 pm, and we have an exciting line up planned, including: 

 A delicious BBQ and pizzas 
 Traditional games and activities 
 Music 
 Archive displays showcasing Forest Prep’s remarkable history 
 And much more! 

In keeping with the theme of our centenary, the children will come dressed in outfits that 
represent someone or something from the past ten decades—whether it’s an historical 
figure, a famous icon, or an era they are inspired by. Parents are also welcome to join in the 
fun and dress up as well! 

This event will be a joint venture between the school and the Parents Association and will take 
the place of our usual Open Afternoon and PA Summer Fair. It promises to be a day filled with 
fun, laughter, and a wonderful sense of community. 

Please save the date for this very special celebration! More details will follow as we get closer 
to the event. 

We look forward to celebrating with you! 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Graeme Booth 
Headmaster  
  

 

 


